
Subject: Re: WHO AT DOT FOR APPROVAL Request Approval for Street Signs "Lock It, Hide It, Keep It" Hollywood Media
District
From: Jeannie Shen
Date: 02/10/2016 03:25 PM
To: "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
CC: EDWIN GUERRA <38136@lapd.lacity.org>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

I'll find out and let you know.

Jeannie

On Feb 10, 2016, at 3:21 PM, "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

Dear Jeannie:

Who at DOT shall I go to?  Let me know

On Feb 10, 2016, at 3:19 PM, Jeannie Shen <jeannie.shen@lacity.org> wrote:

If you are planning to post this on public ROW you will need approval
from LADOT.

Jeannie

On Feb 10, 2016, at 2:57 PM, "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org> 
wrote:

Dear Jeannie:

The Hollywood Media District BID in conjunction with Hollywood Police Department 
(SLO  Guerra) would like to post “Lock It, Hide It, Keep It” street signs.   I 
am sure you have seen these type of signs in the past.  Do I need approval from 
your office?

Please advise.

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
323-860-0025


